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CENTRAL INTELLIGENCE AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20505 

23  4UG 7975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

./. 
This responds to portions of your letters to Me of 

21 July and 6 August, which we are handling under F-75-6669. 

The "new request" of 21 July in your penultimate para-

graph for records of any and all surveillance conducted on 
Lee Harvey Oswald in Mexico City or elsewhere is a restate-
ment of one segment of your broad request for any and all 
materials related to the Kennedy assassination and the 
investigation thereof, i.e., F-75-6669. As you know, all 
materials in the entire Oswald file are currently under-
going second review, a review expected to yield a better 
product than the first review. In light of the number of 
requesters waiting anxiously for this product, we are not 
prepared to institute a special and costly search for your 
request which would disrupt and delay the process for all 
of these requesters simply to satisfy your recent restate-
ment of request. 

In view of your own recognition that the "new request" 

duplicates while going beyond that of Mark Allen, we quote 

for you the response to his request of 13 July: 

"Please be advised that the existence or non-
existence of the records you request is currently 
properly classified pursuant to Executive Order 11652 
and therefore is exempt from disclosure in accordance 
with exemption (b)(1) of the FOIA. By this answer 
we are neither confirming nor denying that.such records 
exist. It is further determined that the fact of the 
existence or non-existence of the records also pertains 
to information relating to intelligence sources and 
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methods which the Director of Central Intelligence 
has the responsibility to protect from unauthorized 
disclosure pursuant to 50 U.S.C. 403(d)(3) and is 
therefore exempt from disclosure in accordance with 
exemption (b)(3) of the FOIA." 

The above decision was made by Mr. Charles A. Briggs, 
Chief of the Services Staff. The decision is currently 
under appeal by Mr. Allen but is now subject to your appeal. 
As you know, such appeal should be addressed to the Agency's 
Information Review Committee via the undersigned. 

The enclosed organizational charts are those included 
on pages 96-102 of the Senate Committee's Supplementary 
Detailed Staff Report on Foreign and Military Intelligence, 
Book IV, Report 94-755 of the 94th Congress, 2nd Session, 
dated 23 April 1976. The publication is available to the 
public from the Superintendent of Documents, U.S. Government 
Printing Office, Washington, D.C. 20402. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ GFW 

Gene F. Wilson 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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